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Headteachers special mention to: All who represented the school so well at Songfest 2023 

 

 

    

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  
 

What a whirlwind of a term that was, but we are here at the end of the term and ready for the Easter break.  

As usual we have been very busy with one thing or another; pupils continue to attend mass every half term, both whole school and class 

groups. Teaching and learning projects have been shared with you ensuring that you are keep fully up to speed with the learning your child is 

doing. Some of the work that has been produced during home learning is amazing! The science week was brilliant.  

I am delighted to let you know that I will be returning to St Mary’s, Bodmin full time from September and I can’t wait to be back in one place. 

There is so much work to continue to do, including building greater relationships between home and school and also continuing to develop 

teaching and learning. We would like to gauge your views too so will send our survey home at the beginning of the term to help us shape next 

years school improvement and next steps. 

Sadly, we have also lost two very well-loved members of the team: Mrs Andrews will be leaving to join the NHS administration team and Ms 

Morgans is leaving to pursue a different career path. We wish them well and we thank them for the work and commitment they have shown 

to the school. We welcome Miss Pheasant and Ms Frost to the team.  

As always, we are here for you at any time; Mrs Cox, Mrs Breslin or myself are contactable via Dojo or even give us a call. As a school we care 

greatly about the children we have and want to do anything we can to give them the best start to life. Please let us know if you need 

anything.  

Have a wonderful Easter break, let us hope that the sun shines on us so we can enjoy what we have on our doorsteps.  

Alison McDonald and the St Mary’s team  
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End of Term  31 March 2023 
Start of Summer Term 17 April 2023 
Bank Holiday  1 May 2023 
Summer Half Term  29 May – 2 June 2023 
Inset Day   5 June 2023 
Inset Day   24 July 2023 
Inset Day/End of Term 25 July 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

Update 

To book for Bodmin (St Petroc’s 

Hall), please clink on the following 

link:- 

https://playwaze.com/4motion-

autumn-21/rxvowtxv2sdn/session-

display?eventId=PhysicalEventSerie

s/78275-C 

 

Summer Dresses 

We have the following stock left if 

you would like to purchase a dress 

please contact the School Office 

5 x 3yrs                           1 x 9-10 yrs 

2 x 11yrs                         3 x 12 yrs 

4 x 13 yrs 
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